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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

MAY- A Mission of Peace 

 
“Peace begins with a smile.” 

 

St. Teresa of Calcutta 

 

This month, we focus on being disciples 

rooted in peace. Peace can be found in God’s 

creation, in the example of others, and most 

importantly, it can be found within ourselves. 

This month, we also recognize Mental Health 

week, and peace and mental wellness go hand 

in hand.  Have you ever noticed that it is 

harder to see peace anywhere else when 

your own spirit is troubled? This is why St. 

Teresa of Calcutta reminds us that “peace 

begins with a smile.” We may not be able to 

calm the storm around us, but if we pray for 

peace in our hearts - even on the toughest 

days - God will grant it to us. May we pray 

for peace first within ourselves so that we 

can truly smile with the light of Christ and 

share peace with those around us.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

               A BIG THANK YOU 

 
Thank you Delta Bingo & bingo volunteers! Proceeds 
go directly to school activities, transportation and 
technology! Please volunteer! 

              

 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Monday May 19, 2025 is Victoria Day 

   Enjoy the holiday with your family 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HOT LUNCHES IN MAY 

 

Thursday May 1st - Waffle Day 

Thursday May 8th – Chicken Day 

Thursday May 15th – Pasta Day 

Thursday May 22nd – Sub Day 

Thursday May 29th – Pizza Day 
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